
 

 

Dear Kindergartner, 

 

 Welcome to Kindergarten!  I hope 

that you are having a wonderful summer 

and are excited about starting school.  I 

am so excited to have you in my class this 

year!  I have been busy getting ready for 

Kindergarten.  I can’t wait!  We will have 

so much fun learning together this year. 

 

Don’t forget to bring your school 

supplies to Kindergarten Kick-off on 

Wednesday, August 29th at 11:00.   

I hope you enjoy the rest of your 

summer.  See you at Kindergarten Kick-

off! 

 

The Kindergarten Teachers 
 

 

 

         


